
Plymouth VT – Request Roofing Bids

The Town of Plymouth is soliciting roofing bids for the 
Annex Building.  The Project will include removing the 
existing shingles and felt paper, with all waste being removed 
from site.  Purchase and install Grace Ice and Water shield, 
IKO Dynasty Lifetime Shingles, ventilated ridge cap, castle 
grey color with a new aluminum drip edge.  There are 
approximately 10 sq.  Insurance certificate required.  The 
project should be completed in 2022.

Deliver all bids to the Town Clerk’s office by 3PM on 
September 19th ,2022.  Bids will be opened by the Selectmen 
at the 6PM regular meeting that same day.


